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Crystal River Unit 3

Docket No. 50 302

January 9, 1991
3F0191-09

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: January 18, 1991 Enforcement Conference

Dear Sir:

The purpose of this letter is to raquest a schedule change _ for the Enforcement
Conference currently scheduled for January 18, 1991. Florida Power Corporation
(FPC) has determined that it is essential for us to obtain certain information
not currently available to FPC prior to having a complete discussion of the
issues raised in your letter of December 11,-1990. This information includes
documents prepared by the Department of Labor and the NRC's Office of
Investigations. FPC is following appropriate channels in order to obtain this
information.

Members of our staffs are discussing a later date mutually acceptable to all the
parties involved. Your continued cooperation as we endeavor to fully develop the
factual information relevant to this situation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

9

. M. Beard, Jr.'

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Operations

PMB:KRW

xc: Regional Administrator, Region 11
[r[ Senior Resident Inspector
c, NRR Project Manager
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